
 

Notice 
Kanchrapara College 

Date: 12.08.2021 
 
It is hereby notified to all concerned that celebration of 75th Independence 
Day will be observed on 15th August at 9.00 a.m. in the college campus. In 
the present lockdown period, all teaching, nonteaching and students are  
requested to attend the ceremony if possible. 
 

 

 
 
 


